
PTO Committee Chairs

2021-2022



Kimberly 
Adams

My name is Kimberly Adams. My husband Dave 
and I have two kids. Ryland is 11 and entering 6th 

grade and Hadley, 9, will be in 4th. We love 
spending time together traveling, cooking (I 

mostly eat), and boating. When I have a moment 
(or two) to spend by myself I love to complete it to 

do list, be creative, sew and read. I also get 
excited to exercise and spend time with my friends 

each day!  This is my first year on PTO. I’m super 
excited to get to serve my God, teachers, 

students, and staff at CAL. I am also looking 
forward to meeting all of you!  I may not know 

what I’m doing yet, but I am always eager to help!



Penny Beighey
I work for Sunrise Children's Services as the Food Service Director 

for Residential and PRTF services across KY. 


Husband's name is Rob. He is a Culinary Instructor at Sullivan 
University. 


We have been at CAL since 2015 when our daughter Sadie 
started kindergarten. She will begin Middle School this year.  She 

is 11. She plays Field Hockey for CAL MS. 


I have volunteered with PTO since 2016.  Uniform Resale torch 
was passed to me after the 2019 sale.  Have always enjoyed 

helping PTO in some capacity.  


Interesting fun fact: Invited to Goodwill Games in Russia 1994 for 
Powerlifting.  Competed in World Cup Benchpress in Puerto Rico 

1995 resulting in a WR.  




Jessica Bertz
Hi! My name is Jessica Bertz and this is my 
first year serving on the PTO. I’ve helped out 
with committees in the past but I’m excited 

to be more involved this year and so grateful 
for the opportunity! My family moved here 

from Alaska back in 2018 and  we’ve been at 
CAL ever since. Our school has been a huge 

blessing to our family and I’m so happy to 
be able to give back to the school and our 

teachers in this capacity! This year we have 
William (7) in 1st grade, Selah (8) in 3rd 

grade, and Jacob (12) in 6th grade.



Lisa Crain
This is my first year working with the PTO.  I have been 
working with parent ambassadors for a few years now 

for CAL.  

I have 3 children, Gabe just graduated CAL as a lifer, 

Aiden is going into 11th grade, and Alyssa is going into 
6th grade. 


I wanted to work with the PTO because we love this 
school and all that has done for my family!!  We are so 

grateful for CAL. 

My regular job is working at GO Ministries,I coordinate 

with our teams that go down to the Dominican Republic 
each year.  We host around 80 teams a year!  


Looking forward to a great school year! 




Julia Davis
From left to right: Aaron, 10, 5th grade; Me; My 

husband,  Jeffrey; and Lorelei, 4, JA. I'm a Forensic 
Accountant by day and also do taxes during the busy 

season. I recently started my own tax firm and am 
hoping to start taking it mostly pro bono next tax 

season. I joined the PTO last school year, 20'-21'. The 
previous coupon book committee members were 

leaving for various reasons and they reached out to 
the PTO members looking for replacements. I flagged 

the email, unsure of whether I should volunteer or 
not. After a couple weeks of it nagging at me I figured 

I was being called to help (I tend to make a lot of 
decisions this way ). I love how involved it's made me 

feel, especially in a year where contact has been 
scarce.



Heather 
Damhoff

Hi, I’m Heather Damhoff! This is my first year serving as a co-
chair of the Hospitality committee. I joined the PTO to get 
involved with our school community and serve the teachers and 
staff who invest their time, love and talents into our children. I 
have loved getting to know other parents and serving alongside 
people that we will spend so many years with at CAL.

My husband Tom and I have two sweet girls, Evy (6) will be 
starting 1st grade and Lyndon (3) will be starting PK-3 in the 
Junior Academy. We have another daughter on the way (due to 
October)! We love to travel, explore the area we live in to find 
new fun things to do, spend time outside and go to college 
sporting events. We are so blessed to be part of the CAL 
community and can’t wait to see what God has in store for the 
next school year!




Kennett 
Durston
Name: Kennett Durston


Years in PTO: Entering 7th (I think🤪 )

Why I joined: I wanted a way to be more 

involved in my kids’ school

Why I love it: I enjoy serving others and I love 

the opportunities the PTO provides me to 
serve the teachers and staff at CAL.


Interesting fact: When I’m not working or 
serving my time is spent being a sports Uber 

for my kids.

Kids: Samantha, sophomore


Nathan, 6th



Heather 
Faught

This is my 1st year serving with PTO!

Last year was our first year at CAL for all of my kiddos. It was a 
hard year to join in some ways as it was difficult to get to know 
other families. I joined PTO because I want to serve where my 

kids are and hope to get to know more of the school community.

After being at a different school for 9 years, I was a little 

apprehensive of our decision to switch but we have loved CAL so 
much! 


Interesting fact:

We are in the process of international adoption and hope to be 
matched very soon (maybe it already happened?!) with a little 

girl from Burundi (in East Africa)!

My kids are:


Micah - 15 - 10th grade

Isaac - 13- 8th grade

Silas - 11 - 6th grade

Jude - 9 - 3rd grade


Evangeline - 6 - 1st grade




Meghan Hall
Hello my name is Meghan Hall.  I 
have been the skating party chair 

for four years..I think??

I joined because I like to be involved. 

I have enjoyed upping our skating 
party game and I love watching the 
kids have a blast! My husband John 
and I have a daughter, Tori, who will 

be in 5th grade this year. 




Karla Hill
Good evening. My name is Karla Hill. Our 6 year 

Daughter Bailey Hill is starting her second year and 
going into first grade at CAL. Although last year was very 

interesting with Covid-19, we thoroughly enjoyed our 
experience with CAL thus far. Last year, I was room mom 
and enjoyed that role quite a bit so when the PTO seat 

was offered, it was something that definitely caught my 
eye. I enjoy planning events and helping give back to the 

school that is doing so much for my daughter and so 
many other children. I look forward to my first year on the 

PTO and growing over the next several with CAL as my 
daughter grows through the school. I have attached a 
photo of our family, Jesse, Bailey and I all strive to lead 
others by examples of service to others, our community 

and spreading our faith. 



Elizabeth 
Krauss

My name is Elizabeth Krauss, and I'm the Chair of the 
Library Committee.  I'm new to this position, as we just 

recently created a Library Committee.  We help organize all 
the daily volunteers in the Elementary Library, and we help 
with special events like the Book Fair.  I love spending time 

in the library, because I get the chance to connect 
individually with every kid.  This has allowed me to get to 

know all of my sons' classmates so well!

My husband Kevin and I have been married for 16 years.  

We met while serving on active duty in the United States Air 
Force.  I left the Air Force when our oldest was born, and 

Kevin continues to serve on active duty.  We have two sons 
-- Carter is 11 and will be in sixth grade; Alex is 10 and will 

be in fifth grade.  

We're looking forward to another great year at CAL!




Kelly Saing
This will be my third year being Room Parent 

Coordinator for the Junior Academy and Elementary 
Schools. My husband, Jeff and I have three girls.  Our 

oldest is Eliana and she is going into 3rd grade this 
year! Our second, Maliyah, will have one more year in 
preschool since her birthday is in November and will 
be joining us at CAL for the 2022-2023 school year! 
 My youngest, Gracelyn, was born August 5th 2020 
and she keeps us very busy as you can imagine.  We 
own Simply Thai in Middletown and we love to serve 
and feed our community! We have enjoyed our time 
with CAL and look forward to many more years to 
come. Thank you for having me as a committee 

member and a part of the PTO.




Debra 
Schroering

We have 6 kids.

Next school year we will have 3 at CAL: 

JP- senior, Joshua- Junior, Christina- 
Freshman.


This will be my first year on the PTO. Our 
kids just began at CAL two years ago. I’ve 

been amazed at the dedication the 
teachers have had (specifically in high 

school) to reaching the hearts of the kids. 
I wanted to get more involved with the 

school as well as help serve the teachers.



Emily Squires
I have volunteered with PTO for 5 year. My 
first 2 were with the elementary box top 
program and this will be my third year 
volunteering through hospitality. My 

husband and I have been CAL parents for 
10 years. We have 2 sons at CAL-preschool 
and 8th grade. I am so thankful for our 
school and I wanted to be involved with 
PTO to give back with the time I have. I 

enjoy hospitality because I have been able 
to meet so many teachers and I enjoy meal 

planning and serving.



Kim Woods 
Sturgeon

My name is Kim Woods Sturgeon and this is my third 
year as a member of CAL’s PTO. My husband (Mark) 
and I have a daughter (Leelah) who is 10 and starting 

5th grade at CAL. I serve on the Elementary 
Hospitality Committee and joined so I could be more 

involved and part of our great school. I spend my 
days working as manager for UPS and Mark is at 

Ford. Leelah enjoys baking, swimming, and crafts (i.e. 
making messes). Mark, Leelah, and I are big Disney 

fans and love to visit the parks. We also enjoy 
spending time with extended family and friends 

whenever possible.

 




Jennifer 
Velander

My name is Jennifer Velander, I have 
been a part of the PTO on and off for 

13 years, starting at Rock Creek. I 
have a daughter, Molly, that is a 

Junior. I also have a son and daughter 
that have graduated from CAL; Dana 

in 2016 and Adam in 2019. I do the 
high school teacher birthday gifts. 




Kelly 
Waggoner

Coupon Books


